
 

 

 

December 15, 2020 

 

Our dear Brothers of the Ancient Order of the Hibernians Division 2 Newtown, 

We cannot express to you the amount of gratitude we feel for your extremely 

generous monetary donations during this Christmas Season 2020. We are so very 

humbled and wish to convey our deepest gratitude and warm wishes to you all. You 

have made not only a difference in the lives of our school families with your donations 

that will be used as tuition assistance, but you have touched our school community as 

a whole and for that, we are so grateful! 

You are all in our prayers as we continue the second-half of our school year. You have 

touched us so during this holiday season and we would like to extend our warmest 

wishes to you all and to all of your families. May this Christmas Season be a time of 

joy, love and peace for each and every one of you! 

Thank you so very much again for your generous spirit, your abundant kindness and 

for your act of love and caring to our school and community. 

God’s Peace, 

Mrs. Barbara Riley, Principal & Ms. Marina McCann, Director of Marketing and Advancement  

Our Lady of Good Counsel Catholic School 
611 Knowles Avenue Southampton, PA 18966 
 


